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President: Bonnie Underwood         
underwood31@comcast.net 
Co. VP Programs:                           
Karen Maughan, Nelle Jacobson  
kmaughan@wavecable.com     
nelleadyj@gmail.com 
Co. VP Membership:                
Bunny Heiner, Ginny Kluth         
bunnyheiner@gmail.com        
revginnyk@gmail.com 
Financial Officer: Patricia Griffith   
patricia_griffith2003@yahoo.com  
Secretary: Rosemary Kaholokula    
kaholokula@comcast.net  
Scholarship Chair: Terri Bawden   
terribawden@hotmail.com 
STEM chairs:                                
Rosette Dawson, Beth Meenaghan  
rdawson53@comcast.net             
BethMeenaghan@gmail.com 
Hospitality: Judith Rolston 
Jrolston117@gmail.com  
Nominating: Judy Higgins 
jellenhiggins@gmail.com 
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Your AAUW board has been busy and I am extremely grateful for all 
the work being done!  The NOMINATING COMMITTEE, Judy 
Higgins, Ora Jonasson, and Reanne Hemingway-Douglass, has turned 
in the following slate of officers for your consideration: 

Membership Vice President: Ora Jonasson 
Secretary: Judy Higgins 

 

Please remember that it is still possible to support our scholarship 
fund by making donations to ASF, 2200 M Ave., Anacortes, with a 

notation on the memo line: AAUW Scholarships.  Interviews will take 
place in May. Four students will receive awards totaling $5,000. 

The Scholarship Committee is seeking an 
additional member for next year.  If you wish to become part of the 
team that publicizes, interviews, and selects our AAUW candidates, 

please contact our chair, Terri Bawden, at  terribawden@hotmail.com. 

 
Each of you should have received an email or notice regarding 

upcoming dues.  Your email would have the notation 
“memberinfo@aauw.com”  which allows you to pay electronically or 

provides information about how to pay by check.  Support for the 
types of scholarships and awards our branch provides will be more 

important than ever next year and our monthly programs provide you 
and our community with wonderful speakers.  Please support AAUW 

by paying your dues before the June deadline. 
 
 

 Plans are in the works for a Zoom May Annual meeting where we 
will learn more about our scholarship finalists and vote for officers.  

The board will meet via Zoom on Monday, May 4.  If you would like 
to be included, please contact Nelle Jacobson.  Watch for more 

information coming in the near future regarding the May meeting.   

 

 

 

Pat Bell  5/2 
Sheri Muntean  5/4 
Gina Van Hess 5/16 
Gail Cortelyou  5/23 
Ginny Kluth  5/25 
Judy Higgins  5/28 
 

bonnie 

Long-time member and friend, 
Ginny Kluth, has recently moved 
to Southern California to be 
closer to family. Her new address 
will be included in the next 
newsletter.  We wish her the best! 


